## Welcome to the 2023-2024 School Year!

We are so excited to share the amazing events planned for the school year and extended-year summer program! From the **Praise Program** and **Best Buddies** to **Life Skills**, bowling socialization to community service, and presentations to recognitions, there is something for everyone. Special events are free with paid **SEPTA** membership.



Our goal is to provide assistance to anyone who needs it, and to make sure that our children have every opportunity to achieve their full potential. Part of our efforts to reach that goal are **SEPTA's** meetings. We invite you to join us each month as we benefit from advice from various guest speakers, share valuable information about important topics in our childrens' lives, and participate in our interactive discussions. If you have a concern or idea you would like to share, please join us at a meeting. Everyone is welcome!

**SEPTA** meeting dates are listed on the district calendar and on the district website under the **SEPTA** link. If you are unable to join us at our meetings, you can always reach out to us at **septa4ma@gmail.com**. Our **SEPTA** website is packed with useful resources and links to other helpful organizations in our community. We will share current information and updates on the website and through e-mail as well.

Membership makes a difference! We hope you will be able to join us this year as we support additional special education programs, scholarships, awards, special events and in helping all children shine. By becoming a member of our organization, you will have a voice for the safety, rights and needs of our children and their education. We also accept donations for our annual basket auction to help fund some of our programs and events. Spread the word to family, friends and community members. You don't have to have a child attending in the school district to become a member of **SEPTA**, volunteer, etc. Students can be active members as well!

Remember, joining does not require a time commitment, but help is always welcome if you are able. We thank you for your support and hope to see you at our meetings!

Sincerely,

Your **SEPTA** Board Melba, Irene, Leah, Donna, Pauline, Lisa and Sam



Please note that **SEPTA** and your child's school **PTA** are two independent units and require separate membership.

## SEPTA Membership 2023-2024

Member's Nar	ne(s)		
E-Mail		Yes, add my e-mail to your mailing list for meeting updates and event or new program notifications. MY E-MAIL WILL NOT BE SHARED!!	
(membership o	cards are now sent electronically)	Contact mo	if you could use my help
Parent	Child's Name	Contact me if you could use my help	
Staff	School		
	Teacher		
Please send cash or check, payable to <b>SEPTA</b> , in a sealed envelope addressed to ATTN: Melba Pabon, <b>SEPTA</b> at District Office.		Membership \$8 per person	Total Enclosed \$